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NEWS RELEASE 

Public Invited to Comment on PNM Rate 

Increase Application July 31 in Albuquerque 

SANTA FE – The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission will hold public comment 

hearings on PNM’s application to increase residential electric utility rates. 

Commission Vice Chair Cynthia Hall encourages the public to attend the hearings and to 

comment on the proposed rate increases of 3.9 percent in 2018, and 3.4 percent in 2019. 

The public hearings will be held at the Cherry Hills Library, located at 6901 Barstow St. 

NE in Albuquerque on Monday, July 31, 2:30-4 p.m., and 6-7:30 p.m. 
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